GLENN A. CASKEY, SECRETARY

June 29, 1962

Mr. Joe D. Ramey

New Mexico Qil Conservation Commission
Box 2045

Hobbs, New Mexico

Re: Your letter of 6-27-62,
concerning water flow from

Rambouillet 32-11S-35E
Dear Mr. Ramey:

After talking with you conceming this well, |
reviewed my notes and found that | had been up at this well on March 4,
1962. We dug out the bradenhead and found that one side, between
the 8 5/8 and the 4 1/2, was unplugged. My supposition is that somebody
removed the valve and the mud finally lightened up and the water started
flowing out in a small stream from about 4100 feet down. We put a valve
on the opening and stopped the flow. Since we were there four days before
the date of your letter from the State Engineer, | believe we have the flow of
water stopped.

Mr. Tipps, the foreman on the ranch for Bogle Farms,
was present and seemed convinced the difficulty had been overcome. |
believe he would have called us again if it hadn't been stopped.

Very truly yours,
CARPER DRILLING COMPANY, INC.
Ve e

CES:cc Clark E. Storm,
Supt. of Production

S HERWOOD 6.2 7 8 3

R O D U C T ! @] N A N ] D R i L L N G
STANLEY CARPER, PRESIDENT ARTESIA NEW MEXICO
MARSHALL ROWLEY, EXEC. VICE-PRES. & TREAS. ¢ ARPER BUILDING



